
 

 

City of Tomball Centenarian Program Guidelines 

 

The City of Tomball Centenarian Program aims to recognize the wisdom, experience, and resilience of 
centenarians and to highlight their contributions to society. It provides an opportunity to learn from their life 
stories, gather insights into longevity, and foster intergenerational connections. The program also serves as a 

platform to promote healthy aging and to inspire others to live fulfilling lives. 

 

Eligibility Criteria: 
 

1. Nominees must be Tomball residents. 
 

2. Nominees must reach the milestone of 100 years or more on or before the date of the event.  

 

Nomination Process: 

1. Members of the community, family members, or caregivers may nominate eligible individuals for 
participation in the Centenarian Program. 
 

2. Nominations must be submitted to the City of Tomball at least 30 days prior to the desired 
presentation date. 

 

Application and Confirmation: 

1. Once the nominee’s application has been approved, the city will require the nominee or their 
representative to confirm the date, time, and location of the scheduled presentation. 

 

Presentation of Certificate: 
 

1. The centenarian will be presented with a framed certificate by a member of the Tomball City 
Council during the event stated on their Centenarian Recognition Request Form. 

 

 

 

 



Community Engagement: 
 

1. City staff will reach out and provide informational flyers for distribution to nursing homes, senior 
living communities, pharmacies, Tomball Chamber of Commerce, and the Community Center. 
Marketing will advertise the program through the city’s website, social media, and our local radio 
station. 

 
Long-Term Support:  
 

1. Tomball City Council will support the program by continuing to present the milestone certificate to 
Tomball centenarian residents. 
  

2. Marketing will continue to promote with advertisement blasts. 
 
 
Contact Information: 
 
City  Secretary Office 
401 Market Street 

Tomball, TX 77375 
281-351-5484 
cso@tomballtx.gov 
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